
October 30, 2020 

Asia Bridge Program, Shizuoka University 

 

To all applicants who will take supplemental examination for EJU 2020 (2nd session) 

 

The supplemental examination for EJU 2020 (2nd session) scheduled on November 24, 2020 will 

be accepted as a valid EJU for 2021 ABP Undergraduate application. 

The score report of this supplemental examination will be accepted. In the case that the applicants 

submit this score report, the applicants must follow the schedule and the procedures below; 

 

1. Submission of a copy of the examination voucher 

Please submit a copy of the examination voucher within the original application period.  

Monday, November 9 – Monday, November 30, 2020 
(Application website opens and closes at noon, Japan time on the dates specified.) 

 

If you do not submit your examination voucher during this period, your application will 

NOT be accepted. 

 

2. Data input on the online application website 

The application website has a field to enter "Test session" and "Test site (City)". 

Please follow the example below to let us know that you are a supplemental 

examination taker. 

3. Notification of the first selection result 

It is scheduled on February 3, 2021 instead of January 14, 2021 announced on the 

Application Guide. 

On the same day, the examination voucher including the date and time of the interview 

examination will be sent to the applicants who pass the first selection. 

 

* If you have any questions, please contact the following e-mail address. 

 abpquery@suml.cii.shizuoka.ac.jp 

mailto:abpquery@suml.cii.shizuoka.ac.jp

